
Invitation to the Indie Game Developers 

Competition 

Dear Indie Game Developer, 

We are excited to invite you to participate in our upcoming Indie Game Developers Competition! 

This is a fantastic opportunity to showcase your creative talents and connect with fellow 

developers. 

Date: March 15-17, 2024 

Location: Downtown Conference Center, Cityville 

Join us for three days of intense gaming, networking, and collaboration. You'll have the chance 

to exhibit your game, receive valuable feedback, and compete for exciting prizes! 

Please RSVP by February 28, 2024, to secure your spot. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Regards, 

The Indie Game Developers Competition Team 


